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Good Morning Madame Chair and Members of the Committee: 

 

Thank You for allowing me the opportunity to speak today in support of SB 5. 

 

I would like the law to be changed to protect a consumer in this way: 

 

When a company is sold, the company that purchases the assets should also 

purchase the liabilities. 

 

If they choose not to purchase liabilities, then my request is that they are to 

completely change the name and the phone number of the company. 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration and I urge you to support SB 5. 

 

Carol Bentley 

Wichita, Kansas 

316-685-8319 


